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Dear Parents/Carers,
On Monday 26th 5/6J,      On Tuesday 27th  5/6R       On Thursday 29th November 5/6W
 will be taking part in Steeton’s Forest School.  We will be spending most of the day in the Wild Area, taking part in fun and exciting activities.
On this day, could children please come to school in comfortable, sensible and practical clothing.  As the Forest School is outside, children need to wear clothes and shoes that they don’t mind possibly getting a little muddy.
We recommend bringing: a hat, some gloves, a scarf, wellies or boots and a waterproof jacket.
Children, if they wish, can also bring a packed lunch and eat their lunch in the Wild Area if they wish to and weather permitting.  Children having school dinners will eat in the dining hall as normal.
Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Miss. C. Redman
